
Edward Marek 
10135 w 93rd ave 

St. John 
3/3/2021 

I live across from Lake Hills subdivision. When it was developed the 
surrounding neighborhood was promised we would have access to 

the park and trail via a path. This was stated at April/May plan 
co1nmission meetings in 2003. To date access is still not available 

despite published n1ap from WWW.nirpc.org greenways + blueways 
northwest Indiana regional map showing a path. I have included with 

this letter two pictures and also a Map. 

Listening on U-TUBE to park board meetings town is looking to use 
some grant money due to expire. Please consider this long overdue 

project. 

Thank You 
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